
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

NEWSLETTER JANUARY 2024 

 

Welcome to the January edition of our FEPIS newsletter. We hope you had a great Christmas 
and New Year and some well deserved rest after a busy term. Below you will find a list of 
events coming up to raise much needed funds for the school (and provide the children with a 
fun time, too!) 
 
Pre-loved Clothing Sale 7th February 
Has your child suddenly outgrown all their school uniform? FEPIS will be available after school 
on Wednesday 7th February where we will be selling pre-loved school uniform. We have a 
range of uniform to purchase so come and have a look! 
 
Happy Hearts Disco  
Our spring disco is taking place on Thursday 8th February 2024. As always, donations 
would be much appreciated and help to ensure the children have an amazing time. 
These can be handed in to the FEPIS team outside the school office on Tuesday 6th 
February.  
 
As a reminder, we are politely asking for the following: 
YR – lucky dip prizes 
Y1 – sweets 
Y2 – crisps  
 
This will also be the last day to hand in the colouring competition sheets. Please hand in any 
finished designs to the post box in the office for a chance to win a prize. 
 

Wear What You Love Day 9th February 
We have decided to give a nod towards Valentine’s Day this year by treating 
the children to a non-uniform day on Friday 9th February (the last day before 
February half term). The theme is ‘dress in what you love’, so let your 
imagination run wild! We kindly ask for a contribution of £1.00 and this can be 
given into class teachers. 

 

Friends of East Preston Infant School 
 



 
Easter Bake Sale  
FEPIS are planning on holding a bake sale after school on 
Wednesday 27th March. Cakes and/or biscuits would be greatly 
received on the morning, either bought or homemade if you like! 
Any homemade items will need to include a list of ingredients to 
inform any children and parents with allergies.  
 

We will also be holding an Easter raffle where you can win £50! Pick the lucky number from 
1-100. You can purchase a square for £1 and boards will be outside the office in the mornings 
and afternoons of the week of the 18th March. 
 
Contact Us  
If you are interested in joining the FEPIS team, please contact us at fepis@epinf.co.uk. We are 
a small but friendly bunch and we are always on the lookout to recruit new members in order 
for FEPIS to keep running. We are also on Facebook and will use this as the main 
communication point, so please like our page to keep up to date with all announcements.  
 
Thank you as always for your support. 
 
Claire, Becky, Scarlett, Carolina, Sharon and Kelly  
The FEPIS team 
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